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Tuesday 3 September 2019 Term 3 Week 7 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 4 Sept  Public Speaking Final Stage 2 & 3 

Thursday 5 September Currumbin Excursion  

Thursday 5 September UNSW  Science Test 

Monday 9 September Boys Knockout Cricket 

Mon 9 & Tues 10 Sept Year 5 & 6 Interrelate 

Tuesday 10 September UNSW Writing Test 

Thursday 12 September UNSW Spelling Test 

Friday 20 September Stage 2 AFL Fun Day 

Week 9    Beach & Creek 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

Whole School  11:45am Monday weekly 

ES1  - Kinder  11:50am  Wednesday odd weeks  

STAGE 1 - Yr 1 & 2 12:45pm Thursday odd weeks 

STAGE 2 - Yr 3 & 4 12:30pm  Thursday even weeks 

STAGE 3 - Yr 5 & 6 12.00pm Wednesday even weeks 

 
PBL Winners Week 7 

 

 PRINCIPAL NEWS 

 
Les Peterkin Portrait Prize for Children 

The Les Peterkin Prize is a  
collaborative project of the  
Tyalgum Public School and the 
Tweed Art Gallery and is in its 23rd 
year. This year several students 
from Kingscliff Public School  
entered and many have earned 
awards in their category. One lucky 
student’s work was chosen to be on 
the postcard sent out, as an  
invitation to the official opening of the exhibit on  
26 September. Congratulations Ayla. Her art reflects 
her “Connection with Nature”. 

 

Absenteeism 

While students should attend school  
every day, there are times when they 
should stay home. If children are not 
well, please keep them home, to rest 
and recover. 
 

Many children are coming to school unwell lately, and I 
urge parents and carers to listen to your children if they 
say they are unwell. We are calling families daily to come 
and pick up sick children. Not only is it difficult for the 
child who is unwell, I know it can be challenging to  
arrange to pick up children during the working day. Their 
presence is also posing health risks to others, who are 
well and at school. Can’t wait for flu season to be over! 

 
2020 Enrolments 

Please continue to bring in your 
enrolment forms for Kindy 2020. 
Our numbers are slowly increasing, 
but if you know of anyone in the area, who have children 
turning 5 by July 2020, they should be enrolling for 
school. Please encourage them to begin the enrolment 
process NOW!  

Our transition program begins in term 4, and we are  
already organising the program. We don’t want anyone to 
miss out. Thank you for your help with this matter.  
 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

 
Kingscliff Public School 

Kindergarten 2020 
Parent Information Evening 

Thursday 12 September 2019 
At 6:00pm 

Kingscliff Public School 
Library 
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Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary Kindergarten Excursion 

Excursion $20 + Koala Photo $15 (not mandatory) 
Permission notes and payments are due NOW. 

Stage 1 Swell Sculpture Excursion 

Please forward $7 payment and permission note to the School 
Office by Monday 16 September. 

Stage 2 Hastings Point Excursion 

Please return permission note and payment of $30 by Monday 
16 September. 

Stage 1 Cinderella Excursion 

Please forward $11 payment and permission note to the School 
Office by Friday 27 September.   
Late payments will NOT be accepted. 

Spare Shorts 

We urgently require spare small shorts for the office to lend 
to students when toileting accidents occur.  If you have any 
spare second-hand shorts that could be donated, please  
forward to the School Office. 

 
 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

 

 



 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each week  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:15 AM 

VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

We are always looking for new volunteers, if you are interested in 
helping even for just an hour once a term, please contact the office 

on 0266 741 467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
EFTPOS—This is only for  Parents / Carers to use NOT children  
Online—via School Stream or the school website.  
Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  
Cash—correct money is appreciated. 
All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  
order details.  

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 5 September 

 Kylie & Nadia 

Thursday 12 September 

 Kylie & Nadia 

Friday 6 September 

 Holly, Shae, Paulette & Cath 

Friday 13 September 

 Deb, Trish, Cath, Shae  

& Paulette 

KIMP NEWS 
Our band students are busy rehearsing for our upcoming  
performances at the end of this term. Please make sure your 
KIMP student is practicing at home. I know it can get harder as 
the term goes on...it's all about routine, routine, routine!  
Consistency is the key to making good progress.  Remember, 
even 10 minutes a day will make a big difference. 
Please email me for practice tips if you need some help with 
supporting your child at home. 

Upcoming KIMP diary dates 

Monday 16th Sept Senior Band Beach & Creek Week  
Concert in Rowan Robinson Park approx. 12pm 
Tuesday 17th Sept Intermediate Band to Pottsville Primary 
for band workshop (note to come home this week, $10 cost) 
Tuesday 24h Sept Big Band to Feros Wommin Bay (note to 
come home, parent drivers needed...thank you!) 

Term 4 so far - but there will be more!!!! 
Kindy Orientation performances - Senior Band and Big Band 
Week 3 
Dreamworld Senior Band Wednesday 27th November (lots of 
parent helpers needed...yay!) 
Kingy Night Markets Big Band Friday 6th December 

Purchase of new/own instruments for existing KIMP  
students 

Last week I sent a note home with all KIMP students who are 
currently hiring a school instrument regarding purchasing their 
own instrument. As we start planning for 2020 it is important 
that we have school instruments to offer our new KIMP  
students. if your child has had the benefit of a school  
instrument for a year or more it is time to look at purchasing 
an instrument for them. I am able to offer lots of help with 
what brand, where to look and most importantly what to NOT 
buy! A good instrument is an investment and will hold its value 
and make a very big difference to your child’s progress and 
enjoyment. Please email me and I can guide you regarding this 
important decision. 

 
Nicky Cooper 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 
 
Book Club Issue 6  
closes  
Friday 13th September  

 
 
Orders and payment only through  
Book Club LOOP 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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TILING CONTRACTOR 

Floors & Walls 

Quality Work 

25 Years Experience 

Phone Mike Sawyer 0414 071 486 

NSW Lic 157084C 

 

 

Advertise Here 

$50 per term 

THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

We have some amazing athletes at KPS who recently represented the North Coast at the State Championships.  
Congratulations to Drew H (Rugby League), Taj W (Touch Footy) and Will W (Rugby Union) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


